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Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 7:36 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Docket #UE-120767 (and UG-120768) 

 

 

From: Glen Anderson [mailto:glen@olywa.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 1:55 PM 
To: Public Involvement (UTC) 
Subject: Docket #UE-120767 (and UG-120768)  
 

The WUTC is responsible for serving the broad public interest, NOT cater to the narrow 
selfish interest of a foreign-owned utility.  

The broad public interest includes PROTECTING OUR CLIMATE from the horrible destruction 
that burning coal is causing. 

The broad public interest requires LONG-TERM considerations for converting from a fossil fuel 
energy system to a renewable energy system. 

Decades ago – in the late 1970s – the WUTC recognized that SERVING THE PUBLIC IN AN 
ECONOMICALLY REASONABLE WAY would PREFER CONSERVATION rather than nuclear 
power.  Now we face a similar situation.  CONSERVATION AND RENEWABLES ARE MORE 
ECONOMICALLY EFFICIENT THAN COAL. 

I implore you to REJECT Puget Sound Energy’s request to continue generating electricity by 
burning coal, and to REQUIRE CONSERVATION AND RENEWABLES instead of coal. 

I’m Glen Anderson, 5015 15th Ave SE, Lacey WA 98503-2723 

I’m at (360) 491-9093 glen@olywa.net 


